From: Department of Lands <no-reply@idl.idaho.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 10:30 AM

To: Comments <comments@idl.idaho.gov>

Subject: Comment Submitted

From: Wayne Hammon at whammon@idahoagc.org
Phone: 208-344-2531

Address: 1649 West Shoreline Dr. Suite 100

City: Boise

State: Idaho

Zip Code: 83702

Comment:

section 040.03 of the proposed rule (pages 5&6) replaces the $750 minimum bond with an amount
equal to an "estimated reasonable cost of reclamation." We understand that this change reflects
changes made to 47-703A, Idaho Code. However, we would like the Department to clearly state how the
term "reasonable" is to be defined and the process it will use to establish an "estimated reasonable" fee.



